



July 27, 2018

Dr. Greg Hamann President Linn-Benton Community College 6500 SW Pacific Blvd. Albany, OR 97321

Dear Dr. Hamann:

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning the Spring 2018 Ad Hoc Report of Linn-Benton Community College by the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on June 27-29, 2018.

Based on these materials and deliberations, the Commissioners took the following actions:

Actions

• Accept the Spring 2018 Ad Hoc Report.

Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in This Evaluation

• Recommendations 1, 2, and 3 of the Fall 2016 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report are fulfilled with no further action required.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact NWCCU.

Sincerely,

Sonny Ramaswamy

President

SR:rb

cc: Dr. Ann Buchele, Accreditation Liaison Officer